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Lamentations 3:19-24 

 The thought of my suffering and 

homelessness is bitter beyond words. I will 

never forget this awful time, as I grieve over my 

loss. Yet I still dare to hope when I remember 

this: 
22 The faithful love of the Lord never ends! His 

mercies never cease.23 Great is his 

faithfulness; his mercies begin afresh each 

morning. 24 I say to myself, “The Lord is my 

inheritance; therefore, I will hope in him!” 
 



1. Did you do enough? 



Therefore put on the full armor of God, so 
that when the day of evil comes, you may be 
able to stand your ground, and after you have 
done everything, to stand. 

Ephesians 6:13 



2. Did you do too little? 



Ephesians 2:10  

“For we are God’s handiwork, created in 

Christ Jesus to do good works, which God 

prepared in advance for us to do” 
 



3. Did you finish strong? 



1 Corinthians 9:24-26 

Do you not know that in a race all the runners 
run, but only one gets the prize? Run in such 
a way as to get the prize. Everyone who 
competes in the games goes into strict 
training. They do it to get a crown that will 
not last, but we do it to get a crown that will 
last forever. Therefore I do not run like 
someone running aimlessly; I do not fight like 
a boxer beating the air.  



Hebrews 12:1-2 

Therefore, since we are surrounded by such a 
great cloud of witnesses, let us throw off 
everything that hinders and the sin that so 
easily entangles. And let us run with 
perseverance the race marked out for 
us, fixing our eyes on Jesus, the pioneer and 
perfecter of faith. For the joy set before him 
he endured the cross, scorning its shame, and 
sat down at the right hand of the throne of 
God.   



THANK YOU FOR JOINING US! 


